
 
 

 
Dear Pastor and Church,                                                                                          May – June 2011 

BUSY SUMMER HAS BEGUN AND CONTINUES! 
 
We have had an exciting start to the summer! The Lord has been blessing beyond our belief, 
so here is a rundown of all that is happening. 

 
We had the privilege of being involved in the wedding of Tiffany Yazzie, whom 
Tricia led to the Lord as a little girl, and Justin Barnett. It was a joy to see them 
exchange vows at our home church in Arlington. They are planning to go on 
deputation and return to the Rez as missionaries! The Lord is good! 
 
We took a group of folks in early June to Indian 
Baptist Missions Camp (IBM) in Canadian, Oklahoma, 
and a group of our juniors to camp in Loyal, 
Oklahoma, the same week. One of our junior boys 
was lead to the Lord by Jonathon Horevay, one of our 

young preachers! The group at IBM enjoyed meeting believers from other Tribes 
and had a great time of fellowship. 

                  TREMENDOUS VBS MEETINGS! 
 
The Vacation Bible Schools held in Lukachukai and Ganado were greatly used by 
the Lord this year! At Lukachukai, the average attendance was 140 (high day of 160) 
with 53 saved! Pastor Ray Hobbs, with the help of some good churches, was able to 
purchase two buildings for their church site! This made the 
VBS run much more smoothly. Pray for Mountain View 
Baptist Church as they work on the new buildings and follow 
up on the prospects from the VBS. 
 

In Ganado, we had never had 100 in the years we have been running this VBS. This 
year, we averaged 121 (high day of 135) and saw 19 folks saved! There were adults 
saved in both meetings. Tricia ran a van route down the North Mesa Road and brought 
in a lot of new people. The girls (Esther, Tirzah and Keturah) were also very busy helping 
and all three girls got to lead folks to the Lord!  

 SERVICES AT GANADO AND PRAYER REQUESTS 
 
This past Sunday we had a record attendance of 125 with three saved. During the opening parts of the service, 
we are having the children sit on the floor down front to make room for folks coming in. There are typically 
between 85 – 110 in our morning services now and a good number for evening and Wednesday services. 
 
Please pray for the Lord’s hand on the VBS we will be holding in the community of Nazlini. This will be our first 
VBS there (July 25 – 28) and we want to see the Lord impact the area. Our son, Joel, will be starting a work in 
Nazlini, so we are hoping to reach folks and provide him some prospects for the new church. We have 
encountered some opposition to our acquiring the abandoned church building there, but everyone we talk to 
in the community wants us there. PRAY FOR THE LORD TO SHOW HIMSELF MIGHTY! None of these things that are 
happening could be accomplished without the prayers of God’s people! Thank you for praying and standing 
with us in the battle against the devil for Navajo souls!   

FOR MORE VBS AND OTHER PHOTOS AND MINISTRY UPDATES, GO TO www.streamsinthedesertaz.com. 
Mark and Tricia Haynes and Family 


